
Letter to [Recipient's Name] 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share my thoughts on the relevance of our 

curriculum based on my recent experiences. 

During my time at [Institution/Organization Name], I encountered several situations that 

highlighted the importance of aligning our curriculum with real-world applications. For instance, 

while participating in [describe experience], I observed that [describe how the experience 

impacted your perspective on curriculum]. This experience made me realize that incorporating 

practical examples and hands-on learning opportunities could significantly enhance student 

engagement and understanding. 

Moreover, during [another experience], it became evident that [describe another aspect of the 

experience]. This further reinforced my belief that our curriculum must evolve to reflect the 

changing dynamics of the industry and society. By integrating these real-life scenarios into our 

lessons, we can better prepare our students for their future careers. 

I propose that we consider a review of our current curriculum to identify areas where we can 

incorporate such experiences. I believe that by doing so, we can create a more relevant and 

impactful learning environment for our students. 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I am looking forward to discussing this further with 

you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


